
                                                                                                   
                                                                                                   
 
We would like to draw your attention to the NSDL Circular # NSDL/POLICY/2017/0021
dated April 12, 2017 regarding Linking of Demat Accounts of Individuals with their
Aadhaar  whereby it  was informed that  NSDL will  provide an online facility  for demat
account holders to update their Aadhaar number directly in their demat accounts, which
will be authenticated directly with UIDAI. Accordingly, all Participants are hereby informed
that aforesaid facility to update Aadhaar number in demat account is developed by NSDL
and made live with effect from March 14, 2018. Details of the facility is given below.

 Updation of Aadhaar in demat account 

1. What you need to keep handy?

   a. Your Aadhaar number 

   b. Your PAN number 

   c. Your demat account number i.e. DP ID and Client ID. 

   d. Access to your mobile or email to receive your OTP 

2. Your name as recorded on Aadhaar card should be exactly same as the name as recorded in    
    your demat account. This will enable authentication with UIDAI database. 

3. Click on https://aadhaar.nsdl.com/AdhaarSeeding/ and update your Aadhaar in all your demat
    accounts with NSDL or visit NSDL website https://nsdl.co.in/ 
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